
 

 

 
 

Date: January 05, 2014 

Bill McCombs 

Trans Care Rescue 
 

 
Dear Bill , 

 
Firefighters Without Borders Canada would like to take this opportunity to thank Trans Care Rescue for 

the generous donation of Equipment to our organization.  

FWB Canada is a private, not-for-profit, charitable organization.  Our mission is to provide support to 
emergency service organizations in countries with a demonstrated need.  The operation of our programs 
is made possible through the generous donations of our members, partners and sponsors.  

Without support such as yours, our operations would not be possible! 

2014 Goals 

 Recruit and train volunteers to assist with the operations of our organization 

 Develop donor relationships, sponsorship and membership opportunities to ensure that funding is 

available to operate and expand our ever growing programs and projects 

 Continue to deliver much needed equipment and training to our partner countries and their 

emergency services personnel 

With support such as yours, we are confident that we can meet our goals and move the vision of 

Firefighters Without Borders Canada forward. We have included Trans Care Rescue as a partner on our 
website as a token of our appreciation.  

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

We look forward to working with you in the future. 

Thank you again. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

Norm Hydamacka 
Regional Representative – Saskatchewan 

Firefighters without Borders Canada 
 


